
RECEIVED FEB 0 C 2007 

Joanna Hadjicostandi, Ph.D. 
Tri-Ethnic Committee, Chairperson 
1519 Doe Lane, Odessa, TX 79762 

January 31,2007 

Mr. Wendell Solis 
ECISD, Superintendent 
802 N. Sam Houston Ave. 
Odessa TX. 79761 

Dear Supe~tendent Soilis: 

Warm greetings. With this letter the Tri-Ethnic Committee wishes to follow up on 
the November 1,2006 letter sent to you, addressing the issue of reopening Ector 
Junior High as a High School. 

As mentioned in the pmvious letter, this item came forth bemuse of its occurrence 
in the original court order, and since the mission of the Tri-Ethnic Committee is to 
report to the District and the Court regarding matters set forth in the Court Order, 
it is within the scope of our charge to revisit it. 

By copy of this letter, we are requesting that this matter be placed on the agenda for 
MI Board of Trustees considemtion and action, and that membem of this committee 
be given an opportunity for presentation of this issue at the next Board meeting. 

Please respond to this request by contacting Dr. Hadjicostandi in writing as soon as 
possible. 

We pray that f u M  consideration is given to our request for the benet3 of the youth of 
our Ditrict. 

Sincerely, 

foamr Hadjicostandi, Tri-Ethnic Committee Chairperson 


